
From: Erin Hernley <ehernle@linfield.edu> 
Date: Friday, July 31, 2020 at 3:26 PM 
To: All Portland Students <allpdxstudents@linfield.edu> 
Subject: Fall return-to-campus plans 
  
  
Dear students and families,  
  
Linfield University remains committed to providing a full residential, liberal arts experience on 

campus for fall 2020. New safety and health protocols have been put into place, and dining, 

housing and student services will remain open and available for students. The Linfield 

Experience will continue, even if it is modified for these challenging times. Classes will be 

offered in a mix of formats, including in-person, online and, in some cases, a (hybrid) 

combination of online and in-person.  
  
We are asking all students to sign a Wild for our Health Commitment prior to coming to campus, 

agreeing to follow healthy practices for their own sake and the sake of others. Portland students 

will receive information about the commitment, and how to sign, by early next week.  
  
Linfield’s return-to-campus protocols were developed in collaboration with and based on 

recommendations from the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, Oregon Health 

Authority, local public health officials in Yamhill and Multnomah counties and the State of 

Oregon’s Higher Education Coordinating Commission. 
  
As the new year approaches, there are a variety of individuals on campus to help you and/or your 

student: 
  

· Questions about housing and student life should be sent to pdxstudentlife@linfield.edu 

· Academic or course-offering questions should be directed to your academic advisor 
 

Thank you for your cooperation, and your hope for better days ahead. None of this is easy, but 

we remain committed to providing students with the best Linfield Experience possible. 
  
Sincerely,  
  
Susan Hopp 
Vice President for Student Affairs  
Linfield University 
900 SE Baker St. 
McMinnville, OR 97128 
503.883.2278 
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